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Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 11 Results Day — Thursday 12" August, 2021.

We always look forward to seeing Horizon students on Results Day and sharing their joys and
celebrations with them. Due to the recent spike in Covid-19 cases in Barnsley and current social
distancing guidance, Results Day 2021 will be planned in a similar way to last year to allow us to
distribute results and support students safely.

There are two ways in which students can collect their GCSE results on Thursday 12" August:

Option A — Students can receive their results via email. We will use a student’s Horizon email
address and aim to send all emails by 11.30am on Results Day. Our dedicated Careers and
Enterprise team will be available to offer support or advice regarding post 16 options. They can be
contacted via careers@horizoncc.co.uk on Results Day or at any time after this.

If your child prefers this option, please ensure they know their password to access their account. They
must get in touch with info@horizoncc.co.uk before Thursday 12" August if they need their password
to be reset.

Option B — Students can come into college at an allocated time during the day to collect their results
in person. Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite parents/carers into the college building or allow
you to congregate outside in the carpark. The College Leadership Team and the Y11 School Team
will be in college to welcome students. Members of the Careers and Enterprise team will also be
available in college to offer support or advice regarding post 16 options.

Students who prefer this option will need to book a 30-minute time slot — please see below. We can
accommodate up to 80 students in each slot, based on a first come, first served basis. If students
wish to arrive at the same time as friends, they will need to book the same time slot to allow for this.

Next steps — Please complete the form below, selecting the preferred option for your child. If we do
not receive a return by Wednesday 14th July, your child’s results will be emailed to their school
email address. Students will not be able to turn up on the day without a pre-booked time slot.

If you have any questions or enquiries following Results Day, please do not hesitate to contact us on
gcseresults@horizoncc.co.uk This inbox will be monitored regularly, and we will aim to respond as
soon as possible. Information about this year’s appeals process is included on the college website, in
the Year 11 Results Information 2021 section of the Parents’ Hub (here)

Before Results Day, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me on
info@horizoncc.co.uk.

Kind regards,

Miss Winterburn — Assistant Principal (Head of Y11 School)
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Option A: Please tick if your child would like the results to be sent via email

-

Option B: Please tick if your child would like to collect their results in person.
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g e Please select a time slot — a first and second choice. We will do our best to accommodate your
(441 child’s first choice:
)

(o' 9:30am - 10am

10:15am - 10:45am

e 11am ~  11:30am

o= 11:45am - 12:15am

ol 12:30pm - 1pm
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